
     
 
 

 

Monthly Primary Calendar 

July 

 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

  1st 2nd 3rd 4th 5th 

  

Assessment and 
Reports Coffee 

Morning Year 6 Residential 
Year 6 Residential 

Year 6 Residential  

Year 2 Trip (Group 1) Year 2 Trip (Group 2) 

6th 7th 8th 9th 10th 11th 12th 

 Year 4 & 5 Residential  Arabian Adventures 
Arabian Adventures 

 
ECAs finish 

13th 14th 15th 16th 17th 18th 19th 

   Year 6 Graduation Awards Parent Teacher 
Meetings  

20th 21st 22nd 23rd 24th 25th 26th 

 End of Year Break  

27th 28th 29th 30th 31st   

 End of Year Break   

 

Holidays (No School) Parent Invited Event School Event Sports Fixture/Trip Assessments 

 

Coffee Morning Year 6 Graduation Awards Parent Teacher 
Meetings 

Arabian Adventures 

The talk on end-of-year 
assessments and reports has 
been moved to Tuesday, as 
Ms Charlotte will be on the 
Year 6 residential trip. The 

session will outline our 
whole-school approach to 
assessment and reporting, 

showing how it reflects each 
child’s progress over the 

year. We’ll also explain how 
this supports a smooth 

transition to the next year 
group, aiming to provide 

clarity and a shared 
understanding for parents. 

Our Year 6 Graduation will 
be held at 2:00pm in the 

Black Box. We invite all Year 
6 families to celebrate the 
children’s time in Primary 
School. It’s a chance to 
reflect on their journey, 

recognise achievements, 
and mark the transition to 
Year 7. The celebration will 

include speeches, 
performances, and a few 

surprises. We warmly 
welcome all Year 6 parents 

and carers to join us! 

As Term 3 ends and the 
academic year wraps up, 

Primary teachers and 
students will celebrate the 

skills, attitudes, and 
achievements shown 
throughout the year. 

Parents of award 
recipients are invited to 
join this special event at 
9:00am to share in their 
children’s well-earned 

recognition. 

As part of our Term 3 and 
end-of-year 

commitments, parents are 
invited to 10-minute 

classroom meetings to 
discuss their child’s 

progress. Meetings will 
be scheduled via email 
between 8:30am and 

1:20pm, with afternoon 
slots also available on 

July 14th, 15th, and 16th 
for added flexibility. 

The PA Department and 
Eaton students have been 
working tirelessly to bring 

the community and 
beyond an “Arabian 

Adventures”. Get your 
tickets at the office to 
take part in the end of 

year spectacular! 

 
If you have any questions regarding the Primary School, please contact Ms. Charlotte at 

 : charlotte.r@eaton.edu.my    : 03-8741 4965 

mailto:charlotte.r@eaton.edu.my

